
 
 

GREETING AND PREPARATION 

  

The joy of the risen Lord be with you today. 

            And also with you! 

  

Friends of God, it is written:  

            “You shall be like a tree planted by streams of water.” 

 

 Therefore I say, delight in your God. 

Delight in God more than a river red gum delights in being 

planted by flowing waters. 

            Delight in God who is the source of life through all 

the changing seasons. 

 

Delight in God whose Spirit never ceases to flow around and 

within us. 

            Delight in God, whose rejuvenating grace is 

sufficient for all our needs. 

 

Delight in God, I say! 

            Yes, let everyone delight in God.  
                                                Bruce Prewer…..Used with permission. 
 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943                                                    
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 This Week at Seacliff  
MovieMates                time  TBA  Tuesday 15th May          
Men’s Dinner                         6.30pm Wed. 16th May 
Women’s Day Fellowship              1.30pm 17th May 
M&M’s  Ladies Group           10am Friday 18th May 

      
   What’s  News  

BIG BOOK SALE WEEKEND     
Our “Big Book Sale” is on again on the long weekend in June 9th-
11th .  Bob Tuck is very busy sorting and pricing books for it .         
If you have books to donate could you please deliver them as 
soon as possible as Bob doesn’t get time during the sale to price 
books donated at the last minute. He is also looking for helpers to 
bring the books into the hall and set up on Friday, 8th June from 
11:30 am. 
 Also, on the Saturday and Sunday, the Women’s Day Fellowship 
will have a Jumble Sale Stall to raise funds for their commitments 
to the church and the wider work via UCAF (Uniting Church Adult 
Fellowship). As well as the “jumble”, there will be a few cakes, 
jams etc. We will have scones with jam and cream so people who 
wish can have a morning or afternoon tea as they browse through 
their purchases, at a small cost. If you can help in any way we will 
appreciate it immensely.                                                          Von 
 

Cogs n Coffee  
On an overcast morning, a dozen of us rode to Victoria Pk for 
morning coffee and then continued on around the park lands, 
much better riding now as they have renewed many of the paths. 
Next week, meet at 9.30am at Gillman Road just past Oakbank to 
ride the Amy Gillett bike trail. Bring a packed lunch for a combined 
meal after the ride.  Contact Brian 0439977576 if need be. 
 
Men’s Dinner for May 
The next Men’s Dinner is set for Wednesday 16th May with the 
venue the Broadway Hotel 61, The Broadway, Glenelg. Meet at 
6.30pm for 7pm. For information or transport, call Dene at 8296 
1046. See you there!                                                              Dene 
 



 
Church Camp 2018 
The annual camp to be held at Glenbarr, near Strathalbyn, on 
May 25-27 is now only two weeks away. Please keep all who are 
attending in our thoughts as they gather for a great weekend.  
 
Cogs n Coffee extra 
Most riders who participated in the adventure ride East of 
Melbourne have returned home after a most successful riding 
time. Below is a pictorial record of the brave members in between 
coffee breaks.  
 
 
                                                                                              Brian 
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Worship Leader for Today:  Rev Peter Moss                 
Lectionary for Today: Easter 7: 13 May. Acts 1:15-17, 21-26 ; 

Psalm 1; 1 Jn 5:9-13 ; Jn 17:6-19.                                         

Reminder for Stewards 20.5.2018                                                  
Dave Rickard           Warwick Gardener 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be  
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually 
Wednesday or Thursday mornings; 
Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the 
office, you are welcome to ring him at 
home and leave a message if he's not 

there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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